
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NSW Health Primary School Dental Program 
 

 
Early next term the NSW Health Dental van will be visiting our school to offer free check-
ups for all children. During their appointment a dental check-up and preventive care 
package will be provided, subject to parental consent. 
 
Parent Information and Consent Packs will be sent home today, including information 
sheets, consent forms and the program privacy statement. Parents/guardians who want 
their child to receive care are advised to: 

1. Read all the information provided 
2. Carefully complete the consent forms 
3. Return the consent forms to the school as soon as possible 

 
These forms are due back to the school by Wednesday 2nd June 2025 (Week 10) 
 
If you have any questions regarding this, please feel free to contact the school on 02 4730 
1201 
 
Warm regards 
Mrs Hetherington 

 

 


